Odem-Edroy Independent Schoo! District
NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Regular School Board Meeting of the Odem-Edroy Independent School District
originally scheduled for Monday, July 14, 2025, has been rescheduled for Monday, July 21, 2025, at 6:30 P.M.
at the Odem Junior High School Library, located at One Owl Square, Odem, Texas. Notice and Agenda for the
July 21* meeting will be posted at a later date as required.

On this 0% dayof __ July 2025 | this Notice was posted on the bulletin board and
window of the Odem-Edroy ISD Administration Building, and the Odem Junior High School Library on said
date. It has also been posted on the District’s official website: www.oeisd.org.

e

Mrs. Y/fanda L. Cart, Superintendent of Schools




